
   

           

          



   

requirements set forth by the Alcoholic Beverage Control Law.  Students are prohibited 

from bringing alcoholic beverages from such a bar back to the event other than for 

personal use, and the abuse or excessive consumption of alcohol will not be permitted. 

            

Non-alcoholic beverages shall be provided at all functions where alcoholic 

beverages are dispensed.  Food must be provided at all such functions. 

 

College Association funds, raised through the College Fee, shall not be used to 

pay for alcoholic beverages or to subsidize their purchase. 

 

The unauthorized sale, consumption, possession, or excessive use of alcoholic 

beverages by students, alumni, faculty or staff at a College, Association or Foundation 

sponsored event, on or off campus, shall be considered a serious violation and shall result 

in appropriate disciplinary action including, but not limited to, future denial of the 

privileges contained in these guidelines. 

 

The College shall provide information on the responsible consumption of alcohol 

through such means as workshops, lectures, distribution of brochures, new employee 

orientation, new student orientation and freshman seminar. 
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